
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In Maths, we shall be problem-solving 
with table-reading.  
 
In English, we will continue to write our 
stories before camp. 
 
Have a fabulous time at camp! 
 
 
Continue with reading 5 x a week.  
Mathletics and TTRS 
 

 

 

 

Friday 21st March 2025  

Another busy week has passed in Opal Class and we have finished on a high note, dressing in red 
for Comic Relief. Throughout this week, the children have thoroughly enjoyed their trip to the 
Mosque. This gave them the chance to apply their knowledge of the Islamic faith. There were 
many fantastic questions and everyone was very impressed with their knowledge – well done to 
all the year 5! 

During this week, the children have planned and started writing their prequel to ‘The Last 
Alchemist’. I am so proud to see how much effort the children are putting into their writing. In 
Maths, the children have been looking at Statistics, learning about Line Graphs. This has been a 
tricky concept and it has certainly ‘caught us out’ with some of the problem-solving.  

     Our DT projects 

Key dates coming up: 

26th – 28th March – Kilve Court 

1st & 2nd April – Parents’ evening (this will also be our end of project outcome) 


